
  
 

 

 

  

 

Subaru Corporation Announces Organizational Change 
(Effective July 1, 2025) 

 
 
Tokyo, July 1, 2025 – Subaru Corporation announces the following organizational change effective July 1, 
2025. 
 
 
Organizational Change 
 
Monozukuri Division 

Effective July 1, 2025  Previous 

Safety & Health Promotion Office  (Functions related to safety & health promotion 
of Human Resources Dept.) 
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